
 
 
 

Welcome to 
FBHS! 

 
 

 

  2nd Semester   
Pirate Invasion: Part Deux 

 

January 19th, 2021 @ 10:00 AM 

 
Open to any students that would like a 

tour of campus prior to attending school 
on January 20th. 

 
Please report to the Multi-Purpose Room for a brief 

welcome prior to a tour of campus. 


